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March 15,2004

Chief, Rules and Directives Branch,
Office of Administration, MS-T6-D59
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT: Entergy Operations, In
Proposed "Best Practti
Work Environment-
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blish and Maintain a Safety-Conscious Work
'25, February 12,2004)

Dear Sir or Madam:

Entergy Nuclear supports efforts to Improve the Industs understanding of the Safety
Conscious Work Environment (SCWE). However, we are concerned that the proposed
issuance of a "Best Practices" document will have some unintended consequences.

Given that the Nuclear Regulatory Commisslon's primary mission Is to regulate, there is
significant potential for a document containing best practices to evolve Into a pseudo-regulation
or Inspection checklist, which might drive compliance to practices Ill-suited to a particular site
culture or circumstance. Nuclear operators with effective but diverse cultural environments
could find their practices compared and challenged.

The nuclear operators, through such Industry Interest groups as INPO and NEI, have worked
diligently to develop processes, policies and procedures to fulfill our SCWE commitment. The
fact that these various products form the bases of the draft NRC best practices document Is
testament to their efficacy. It is our opinion that retaining this information within Industry
processes wil allow for more effective and timely Improvement and a sense of ownership by the
nuclear operators.

If there must be some form of guidance on this matter, we would support a listing of some
Industry best practices on an Industry website, as long as It was clearly communicated that the
material was for Infornation only and did not imply any regulatory requirements. if the NRC
thinks they see a good practice, they should submit It for screening and addition to such an
Industry website.
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Entergy Nuclear participated in and endorses the NEI comments contemporaneously submitted
on this same subject.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this matter. If you have any questions or require
additional information, please contact Mr. L. England at 601-368-5766.

This letter contains no new commitments.

Sincerely,

Gary yor
Chief Executive Officer
Entergy Operations, Inc., Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc.
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cc:

Mr. M. A. Balduzzi, VP, PNPS
Mr. W. R. Campbell, COO, EOI
Mr. F. R. Dacimo, VP, IPEC
Mr. J. P. DeRoy, VP, Ops Support
Mr. C. M. Dugger (NEI)
Mr. J. S. Forbes, VP, ANO
Mr. P. D. Hinnenkamp, VP, RBS
Mr. J. A. Herron, COO, ENOI

Mr. T. W. Alexion, PM, ANO
Mr. R. B. Ennis, PM, VY
Mr. N. Kalyanam, PM, W-3
Dr. B. S. Mallett, Administrator, RIV
Mr. P. D. Milano, Sr. PM, IPEC
Mr. H. J. Miller, Administrator, RI

Mr. M.R. Kansler, President, ENOI
Mr. J. R. McGaha, President, EOI
Mr. B. O'Grady, VP, Ops Support
Mr. N. S. Reynolds (W&S)
Mr. T. A. Sullivan, VP, JAF
Mr. J. K. Thayer, VP, VY
Mr. J. E. Venable, VP, W3
Mr. G. A. Williams, VP, GGNS

Mr. T. L. Tate, PM, PNPS
Mr. B. K. Vaidya, PM, GGNS
Mr. G. S. Vissing, PM, JAF
Mr. M. K. Webb, PM, RBS, IPEC U1

Site Resident Inspectors


